
School Notice Board 
January 2019 
Sunday 27th  Year 3 Family Mass 9.30am 
Tuesday 29th  Y2 class assembly 9.15am 
Thursday 31st  Girls’ football at St. Paul’s 
 

February 2019 
Monday 4th  Year 5 trip to the Synagogue 
Tuesday 5th  Judaism Assembly with Governor Suzanne Lurie 
Friday 8th  Thumbs Up Friday 
Tuesday 12th  Year 4 Marist Centre trip  
Tuesday 12th  FS2 assembly at 2.30pm 
Thursday 14th   Choir to Young Voices Concert Manchester Arena 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

‘Let your Light Shine’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Tuesday, despite the freezing 
weather, Year 5 set off on the tram to 
enjoy a day at the Marist centre. They 
enjoyed a day of prayer, role-play and 
reflection. The focus was Our World 
and how we all have a personal responsibility for caring and culti-
vating it for future generations.  

Miss Dwan accompanied our digital leaders to UK Fast to join oth-
er digital leaders from local schools. We are working towards an 
award and have to complete tasks in school. So far they have 
worked with our Foundation Stage children and are busy prepar-
ing an assembly for the whole school on Internet Safety Day in 
February. 

Year 6 held a class Mass at church on the theme of ‘Being Thank-
ful’ which links well to their current Religion topic—Exploring the 
Mass. As always, the children led the mass beautifully and sang 
very well.  

Have a lovely weekend!         
Mrs L Kelly 

Tel: 0161-437-3890  Fax: 0161-490-7024 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

25th January 2019 

Attendance  

w/c 14/1/2019 

 

Whole School attendance 97.8%.  

Another fantastic week’s attendance  with 

all KS1 and KS2 classes achieving the school 

target! 

 

Congratulations to Year 5 with 99.3% and 

Year 1 who were just pipped at the post! 

 

212 children had 100% attendance last 

week. Well done everybody! 

Thanks for your support and let’s keep it 

up! 

Mrs Williams’ Sports News 

The Basketball team had a fabulous night on Tuesday 

at Newall Green with the team drawing one game 

and winning all the rest. We are placed 2nd at the 

moment. Next match 29th January 3.30 - 5.30pm. 

Good luck everyone! 

Boys’  Football at St Paul's   

Last night our boys’ football team played well winning 

one match, drawing in one and losing in the last two 

minutes of the final game 3-2. Well done to all who took 

part.  

UNFORTUNATELY training on Monday is cancelled. 

Gold Award  

FS2  Marcel 

Y1    Orlagh 

Y2    Jack 

Y3   Tallulah   

Y4   Leo  

Y5   Bethany  

Y6   Mason 

 

Well done everybody! 

Cook’s Corner     28th January 2019 (Week 3) 
 

Meat Free Monday – Homemade pizza slices/Quorn bites 

with diced potatoes and mixed veg and fruit with ice 

cream 

Traditional Tuesday– Chicken Curry/pasta and sauce with 

sunshine rice and corn on the cob and carrots and cheese, crackers 

with carrot and cucumber sticks 

World Food Wednesday – Roast dinner with all the trimmings/hot 

filled tortilla boat with roast & mashed veg, carrots and cabbage and 

parsnip and apple cake with custard 

Thursday Favourites – Chilli con carne/cheese flan, with baked potato 

and sweetcorn and fruit salad with blueberry frozen yoghurt  

Fish Friday-  Tempura fish goujon/pasta and sauce with mashed pota-

toes & garden peas and homemade muffin  

Also available on a daily basis are Jacket Potatoes with various fillings. 

Fresh bread, Salad Bar, Fresh Fruit, Yoghurt, Water & Milk 

Lunchtime VIP’s 

FS2   Jaiden 

Y1     Betsy 

Y2     Grace 

Y3     Tallulah  

Y4     Zuzanna   

Y5     Kian  

Y6    Aaron  

  

 

Year %  

FS1 95.7% 

FS2 95.4% 

Y1 99.0% 

Y2 97.9% 

Y3 98.6% 

Y4 98.7% 

Y5 99.3% 

Y6 97.5% 

POLITE REMINDER 

As the temperature has dropped over the past week, 

please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat, scarf 

and gloves all clearly labelled with their names on 

Packed Lunches, drinks and snacks  

We have been working in collaboration with Manchester Fayre to 

support children and parents in making some healthy food  choices 

and swaps. They suggested downloading the food scanner app to 

discover hidden sugars in foods.  We have also sent out our Food 

and Drink policy recently which most people have been following. 

Please remember that crisps and chocolate covered biscuits are not 

allowed as snacks or as part of packed lunch. There is also no need 

to send in drinks as we provide milk and water to all pupils. Many 

thanks for your support in this matter. 




